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23 October 2020
Dear Sir/Madam,

Application for Amendment of Plan
Under Section 12A of the Town Planning Ordinance (Cap.131)

Proposed Comprehensive Development for Residential and Educational Uses in
Various Lots and Adjoining Government Land in D.D. 115, Nam Sang Wai,
Yuen Long, New Territories

(Application No. Y/YL-NSW/6)

Request for Deferral

We refer to the further comments from Government Departments received on 8 October
2020 on our Further Information submitted to the Town Planning Board (TPB) on 24 July
and 7 August 2020.

On behalf of the Applicant, we request for a deferral of the consideration of the captioned
Planning Application by the TPB for a period of two months. The deferral is to allow time
for the preparation of supplementary information to address comments from Government
Departments. We sincerely request the TPB to grant approval to our request.

Should you have any queries, please contact the undersigned or our Ms Natalie LEUNG at
r our Ms Janice HO at :

Yours faithfully

o

Theresa YEUNG
Director of Planning

o - Ms. YUEN Cheuk Heng, Cherry, PlanD (email: cchyuen@pland.gov.hk; Fax: 3168 4075)
- Client
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